
																																																																	
	

St.	Anthony’s	School	Hot	Lunch	Program	
	

Hello	Parents!	
	

St.	Anthony’s	School	is	pleased	to	offer	MunchaLunch,	an	online	ordering	service	for	their	Hot	Lunch	Program.	
Meals	are	available	to	order	on	a	monthly	basis,	with	ordering	dates	for	each	upcoming	month	communicated	by	the	
SAS	Office.			
	

Returning	Parents:	
If	you	are	a	returning	parent,	you	can	log	into	your	existing	account	that	you	used	last	year	(2021-22).	
Returning	parents	login	here:	https://munchalunch.com/login		

	
New	Parents:	
1) Go	to	the	St.	Anthony’s	Website	(https://www.saswv.ca/)	and	click	onto	the	Hot	Lunch	Program	tab.	
2) Click	onto:	https://munchalunch.com/schools/stanthonyswestvan							
3) Click	the	“Register	Here”	button	(as	shown	below).	The	system	will	guide	you	through	the	registration	process.	
4) After	adding	your	children,	click	the	green	“Order	Lunch!”	button	to	order.	
5) Next	time,	just	click	the	“Login	Here”	button	to	access	your	account.	

	

	
	
If	 you	have	children	who	attend	2	different	 schools	 that	use	MunchaLunch,	please	email	 support@munchalunch.com	
and	they	will	help	update	your	accounts.	
	 	
ORDERING	DETAILS:	
	

• Orders	are	payable	by	credit	card.	No	cheques	or	cash	payments	please.	
• The	school	office	will	communicate	when	the	system	is	open	for	ordering	for	the	upcoming	month	
• Orders	that	are	made	but	not	paid	in	full	by	the	order	deadline	will	be	cancelled	
• No	 changes	 will	 be	 accepted	 after	 the	 ordering	 deadline	 has	 passed.	 Please	 be	 aware	 this	 is	 a	HARD	

deadline.	 This	 is	 because	once	 the	 session	 is	 closed,	 orders	 need	 to	be	processed	 and	 administered	 to	
ensure	smooth	delivery	of	orders	

• If	 you	 have	 any	 questions,	 please	 email	 our	 volunteer	 hot	 lunch	 MunchaLunch	 administrators	 at:	
stanthonyshotlunch@gmail.com.	

	
Please	note	if	your	child	is	ill	or	absent	on	a	lunch	date,	you	are	welcome	to	come	and	pick	up	their	lunch	by	12noon;	
otherwise	please	consider	it	a	donation	for	a	child	who	does	not	have	a	lunch.	Consistent	with	previous	years,	there	are	
NO	REFUNDS	as	this	is	an	important	fundraiser	for	the	school.		We	appreciate	your	support	for	our	hot	lunch	program,	
as	it	is	one	of	our	primary	fundraising	events	for	the	school.		
	
Our	thanks	to	the	St.	Anthony’s	School	parent	community	for	supporting	this	important	fundraiser	and	to	our	wonderful	
Volunteers	who	help	make	this	program	a	success!		


